
From: Nancy Chambers 

Sent: Friday, May 23, 2025 12:43 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Carol Davidson 

<carol.davidson@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Note of opposition  

  

City of Richmond Hill planning department, Carol Davidson Ward 1 ,  

 It has come to my attention that the city is looking at the parcel of land at the corner of 

Longworth and Leslie, north of Stouffville Road to now have two four storey buildings.  This, in 

my opinion, is too high for this area.  If it must be residential, I support a more modest approach 

of three stories to support the area.  More importantly, this area should be planned as a plaza to 

support the families. This is a growing area, in need of essential convenience shopping.  This 

approach will hopefully put less of a strain on the areas fragile environment.   

Your council’s decision will set a prescient for the city in moving forward.  Please keep our 

community in Ward 1 and our environment in your uppermost thoughts as you deliberate this 

amendment. 

  

Thank you for reading this.  

  

Sincerely, 

Nancy Chambers 
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